
 

 

 

 

 

Maths: For term 4 we 

will be moving on to 

decimals, percentages 

and fractions! 

  

English: This term we will be 

reading ‘The Silver Sword’ by Ian 

Serraillier. This book details the 

story of a Polish family during 

WWII that are separated from 

their parents, and follows the many 

adventures they get into while 

attempting to cross war-torn Europe 

to find them.  

  
Science: During term 4 we will be looking at some famous 

scientists that relate to our previous science topics. We will 

be looking at the lives of Charles Darwin, Nikola Tesla and 

Christiaan Barnard. 

  History: For our history 

topic we will begin looking 

at WWII. As this is such 

a vast topic that students 

often thoroughly enjoy, 

we will continue looking at 

WWII in term 5 as well.  

  

PE: Cricket will be the focus 

of PE lessons during term 4. 

Last year a cricket coach 

worked with the class so I am 

looking forward to seeing their 

skills! 

  

RE: Our key question in RE this 

term will be ‘What difference 

does the resurrection make for 

Christians?’ 

  


